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Gun-Shot Accident 

 

Accident 

On Wednesday, a young man, named John Brock, was admitted into Salisbury Infirmary with a gun-shot 
wound on the left knee.  It appears that he was attempting to round the handle of the pistol, and, not 
knowing that it was loaded, pulled up on the trigger, when the pistol went off.  
 
Salisbury and Winchester Journal, 29 December 1866 
 


